
Tom, 

  

The only F with anything like the tail number on the pic is B-24HSA-30 CF 42-50428 in 859th (previously 

O in 406/858th) which was transferred to the MTO in Dec44/Jan 45.    

 Tom B. 

 Dans un e-mail daté du 03/06/2010 13:31:01 Romance Daylight Time, 801492bg.historian@gmail.com a 

écrit : 




